
Applying a Two-Eyed Seeing Etuaptmumk approach, an Indigenous
research framework championed by Mi’kmaw Elder Albert Marshall, can
support positive cross cultural communication in fisheries. People
attending this workshop will have an opportunity to co-learn about Alaska
Native value systems in Alaska’s fisheries and practice overcoming
challenges together. Our agenda includes listening to a multigenerational
Tribal Elder and youth panel and building relationships through sharing
stories, traditional foods and handicrafts skills. The goal for participants is
to learn the value of cross-cultural team building and develop plans to
move forward in collaboration between Tribes and agencies. 
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ABOUT

Event Details
Date: March 25, 2024
Time: 8:30 AM to 5:00 PM
Location: Seward 

Register  for workshop

https://forms.gle/9YHZySnEb6rViPjW9
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